
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 December 11th 2024

Good morning, Pastor and dear brethren. 	 	 	 	 	 

 
	 Greetings and Merry Christmas from the Grissom family. The year 2024 has been a blessing not 
only in our lives but also in the lives of so many in our church plant in Plymouth. Because of your faithful 
support and prayers, families have been restored; lives have been changed for eternity, all for the cause 
of Christ as the fruit of your labour.  
 
Believers’ Baptism: Since our last newsletter, Rob and his 19-year-old son 
have followed the Lord in believers’ baptism. The Archaman family, minus their 
youngest son Jacob ( who has not received Christ), are growing in the Lord as 
they are faithful to all our church services and faithfully attend our weekly 
discipleship classes. We praise the Lord for their interest in participating in 
outreach efforts.  

Christmas in a shoebox: We have continued with door-to-
door letterboxing, street ministry, and unique evangelistic services for special days. 
Since September, we have collected items that will fit in a shoe box. We will then wrap 
these boxes in Christmas paper to help vulnerable families and the homeless. On 
December 14th ( Saturday night), seven adults from our church plant will help our 
family in the streets to help feed the homeless and distribute Christmas shoe boxes, 
sleeping bags, and winter clothes. 

Furlough 2025: We have provided a QR link to our 
furlough video presentation. We had a great response from our last newsletter 
from our supporting churches to give an update while we are on furlough from 
January 2025 through April 30th of, 2025. Please keep us in your prayers for our 
travels and to fill in some open dates in March and April for needed support.  
 
  	  In closing, we praise God for a wonderful year of ministry. As partners in 
Christ,  reaching souls for Christ, I trust this newsletter and video presentation is an encouragement as 
we work together in obedience to the Great Commission for the Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
	 	 


          Sincerely,  
	       Bro.Wayne Grissom and family  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